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 The 2012 Water and Wastewater Master Plan identified the need for a 

waterline rehabilitation project in the northwest corner of Killeen 

 This project will replace old undersized pipe, reduce waterline breaks, increase 

fire flow, and improve water quality in the area   

 Four (4) bids were received for this project:

 TTG Utilities, LP.   $ 2,059,264.50

 Atlas Construction Corp.   $ 3,016,440.00

 Bruce Flanigan Construction, Inc.    $ 3,270,683.70

 Bell Contractors, Inc.                     $ 4,359,366.04

 Funds are available in FY20

Background
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Base Bid

Alt. No. 1

Alt. No. 2

Exhibit Waterline Rehabilitation Phase 3 Project

Proposed improvements includes approximately total 24,000 feet of 6” 

and 8”  Waterline and associated fire hydrants, valves, fittings etc. 



Alternatives
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 Do not move forward with the Waterline Rehabilitation 

Phase III project at this time

 Award a construction contract to TTG Utilities, LP for the 

construction of the Waterline Rehabilitation Phase III 

project in the amount of $ 2,059,264.50



Recommendation
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 Authorize the City Manager or his designee to enter into

a contract with TTG Utilities, LP in the amount of

$2,059,264.50 for the Waterline Rehabilitation Phase

III project and execute any and all changes within the

amounts set by state and local law


